

# Meeting\_9\_Cam\_Hall\_Quiz\_Night\_Subcommittee\_07\_10\_2023

---

## Attendance

- Lara
- Finn
- Lorenzo
- Jamie

## Apologies

## Absent

- Bee
- Cormac
- Chris
- Oscar

Meeting scheduled: 11.30

Meeting open: 11.46 (Under committee of the whole)

## Action items from previous meeting

UCC: find out surplus of float

- we found out
- in budget

Everyone: send in your receipts

- done

## Finances

- [https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1MfW9VaeFbTOymHdB3m2sG\\_Du27yTDV-4/edit#gid=436455634](https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1MfW9VaeFbTOymHdB3m2sG_Du27yTDV-4/edit#gid=436455634)
- every club gets 166.21 !

Everyone: send the budget for approval to your committees

## Feedback Form

<https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1BojMAPUKuOC-uV6eG0vMk2Dv3LD-iW5dJWOsFaak6B0/edit?usp=sharing>

- overall:
  - good night

- few specific question issues

## General business

Meeting closed: 11.55

Action Items